From: Charlotte Watkins 
Sent: 31 March 2015 12:43
To: Stuart Howden
Subject: 15/00185/F The Red lion Main street Wendlebury

Stuart
The proposed building would be unlikely to impact protected species or habitats and there is little scope for enhancements therefore I have no comments to be included.
Regards
Charlotte

Dr Charlotte Watkins
Ecology Officer
Cherwell District Council
Direct Dial 01295 227912
Charlotte.Watkins@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk
www.cherwell.gov.uk

Office hours: Monday, Tuesday and Thursday mornings.
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